
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome! 
 

WELCOME BACK to Years 1 to 6 and WELCOME to all of our new pupils. We have absolutely loved 
being reunited with our old friends and getting to know our new friends. How lucky we are to be back 
together! Your children have all been SUPER at following the rules, and getting back in to the swing of 

learning. We know our new guidelines, particularly with regards not being able to come onto the 
premises, must be very hard for many of you. We want to reassure you that we STILL have an ‘open 

door’ policy, and you can call or email the office with any concern, feedback, question, or information 
that you have. Thank you SO much for your patience and support.  

  

Headteacher 
Awards 

 
 

Evie and George 
in Year 3 

 

 
 
 

Winning KS1 Answer by Max in Year 2 
I said Hi to my Nanny and 

Grandad in Cheq who I had not 
met nefore and I was really shy 

Winning KS2 Answer by Milly in Year 5 
I was brave when I put my hand up 
to answer a question, because I get 

quite nervous when answering 
questions and saying that I don’t 

understand because I get 
embarrassed 

 

11th Sept 2020 
 

One of our greatest freedoms is how we react to things 

 

Back Gates 
 

Thank you everyone for listening to our suggestions surrounding collection, and helping us make what 
could be a very difficult time of day run smoothly. Standing on the same spot every day, waving when 
your child is looking for you, being here at the right time for your child’s slot, and giving us warning 
when alternative collection arrangements are made; all help us tremendously. PLEASE do not arrive 

too early. We regularly have PE lessons on the recreation ground, but we cannot do these when there 
are too many people around. Please do not arrive and congregate before 2:55pm. Thank you so much.  



 

School Uniform Labelling 
 

If you have purchased uniform in addition to the 
items donated and labelled that you received at the 
end of last term, PLEASE put your child’s name in 
them. It’s incredibly easy to reunite children with 
lost items if they’re labelled, but we are already 
finding lots of items that we cannot give back to 

their owner as there is no name in them. Thank you! 
 

 

Secondary School September 2021 
 

From 11 September 2020 you can apply online for 
your child’s secondary school (Year 7) place. 

 

The closing date for submissions is 31st October 
2020. We are aware that secondary schools are yet 

to announce plans for potential open dates for 
prospective parents, and will keep you updated on 

this information as soon as we have it.  
 

You do not have to make an application at the earlier 
date, but it is VITAL that applications are made by 

the deadline, or there is a very real chance your child 
will not receive a place in your chosen school.  

 

For more information visit here. 
 

FABULOUS Foundation Stage 
 

We cannot WAIT for more fun next week! 
 

   
 

  

PE Fun with Annabelle 
 

We are so lucky to have Annabelle back with us this 
week, to support our sport’s provision and take 

socially distanced PE lessons. Here is Year 4 having 
fun working on their ball skills (in their NEW shirts). 

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 

Egyptian Tunnels in Year 5 
 

This week, Year 5 experienced being an archaeologist 
in the tombs of ancient Egypt. They entered a dark 

tomb and searched for ancient artefacts.  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
Old Uniform 

 

The Parish Council have notified us that old school 
uniform has been found next to the recycling bin in 

the Village Hall car park, which means it does not get 
collected. Please do be aware of this. Thank you. 

 
 

 

https://www.essex.gov.uk/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place

